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Circular

This is to inform all students, faculty, and staff that the college will remain

closed from 29th October to 3rd November 2024 in observance of Diwali.

Regular classes and office operations will resume on 4th November 2024.We

extend our warm wishes for a happy and prosperous Diwali. May this festive

season bring joy, good health, and success to everyone.
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